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2023 was a busy year for us. We received 21
new referrals for our debt help. 4 households
were declared debt free and 15 progressing
through the CAP process.

April saw Catherine start working with us,
building links within the community and raising
our profile - with the aim that anyone who is
struggling with debt knows that there is help
available.

In October, 12 people attended the Money
Course. They learnt how to budget effectively,
set their spending priorities, and two attendees
used the benefit calculator and identified that
they were entitled to additional benefits.

We currently have appointments
available for new clients - please
phone 0800 328 0006 and see if
we can help you. Please tell your
friends about us.
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